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School Board Report
March 2021

Enrollment

Current Enrollment: 694 students
Pending Students: 8 students

   Anticipated FY21 FTE: 676.5

2021/2022
Families Pending: 42 Students Pending: 81

Online enrollment has been open since February 1st.  Currently, we are primarily focusing 
on reenrolling returning families; however, we already have 7 new families (a total of 8 
students) enrolled.  

Events & Activities

 March 12th:  Challenger Event for grades 5th and 6th 
 March 12th: AKCIS Zoom session for students and parents
 March 18th: Alaska Zoo Gray Wolves of Alaska
 March 18th: Virtual Scattergories
 April 4th: Spirit of the Valley
 April 6th: Lego Build Fun
 April 5th-17th PEAKS Testing

PACE Outreach
 

PACE continues to hold virtual activities as well as encourage students to attend a variety 
of virtual activities provided by Alaskan entities.

Advertising for the 2021/2022 school year has begun on Facebook, YouTube, and AdWords.
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Due to current mandates and recommendations, the Anchorage, Ketchikan, and Matsu 
Learning Centers have limited staffing and are only available by appointment.  Staff 
continues to serve families through alternative modes of interaction.

School Improvement
 

PACE staff continue to meet monthly to review school goals, further expand curriculum 
options, and develop way to help our students and families.

Our Cognia accreditation engagement review will be during held during the 21/22 school 
year.


